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TO: All MUNFA Members

FROM: The MUNFA Executive Committee

DATE: July 23, 2024

SUBJECT: MUNFA Representative on University Health & Safety Committee

MUNFA’s representative and Co-Chair on the University Health & Safety Committee
(UHSC), Milorad Nikolić, will be on sabbatical leave effective September 2024. MUNFA
is therefore seeking expressions of interest to serve as a replacement on this
committee. Currently, meetings are held four (4) times a year.

Terms of reference for the Committee can be found - HERE

If you would like additional details with regards to serving on the UHSC, you are
welcome to contact Milorad Nikolić .

If you would like to serve on this Committee as MUNFA’s representative, please contact
the MUNFA office at munfa@mun.ca with the Subject Line: MUNFA UHSC
Representative.
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